
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:              Richmond              Term:   Autumn 1     2019                        Topic:   Colours  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 We have had a good start to the term in 

Richmond class, enjoying our new topic of 

colours. 

 

This term we have enjoyed a sensory colour 

story Planting a Rainbow, experiencing the 

sensory sights, sounds and colours in the 

garden.  

 

 During inclusion afternoon, we have 

experienced lots of activities with friends, like 

cornflour play, coloured ice play, rainbow 

water beads as well as many others.  

 

The children have been working really hard on 

their Rebound skills this term, which is 

developing their physical skills whilst also 

offering a fun activity which brings smiles to 

their faces. Faye has done some fantastic 

rolling and pushing forwards over the peanut 

ball, Sahithi has done fantastic switching to 

request ‘more please’, Jude has been 

standing and bouncing with brilliant balance 

and control and Louie has been active and 

vocal as he enjoys the freedom of movement 

and bounce. Everyone has found it a great 

experience, including the staff. 

 

Art with Renee has been a colourful 

encounter, with colour mixing, printing, mark-

making and more.  Everyone got involved, 

touching and exploring these colour activities. 

 

Well done to everyone working so hard on 

their targets, Jude has even received a Head 

Teachers Award for his efforts. 

 

This term has been a great one, with lots of fun 

learning experiences, we can’t wait for the 

lead up to Christmas, with performance 

rehearsals before the big event.   

                                                    

           
 

 

              
 

 

 

 

            
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

     Monday 4th November – First day back 

 

     Friday 29th November – Inset Day 

 

Monday 2nd December – Christmas 

performance 

 

Friday 20th December – Last day of term 


